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Amended interim results announcement for the period ended 30 September 2019 
 
 
Infratil advises that it has corrected an error in the Statement of Cashflows on page 4 of the Infratil 
Group Interim Financial Statements to 30 September 2019.  The subtotals for cash flows provided 
from operating activities and cash disbursed to operating activities were incorrect, although the 
individual line items and the net cash inflow from operating activities were correct. 
 
A corrected version of the Infratil Group Interim Financial Statements to 30 September 2019, along 
with further copies of the other documents released on 13 November, are attached. 
 
 
Any enquiries should be directed to:    
Phillippa Harford, Chief Financial Officer, Infratil Limited Phillippa.Harford@infratil.com 
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